I. Introductions/Welcome

The meeting was called to order by Board President, Bob Leake, at 6:30pm.

II. Approval of the Minutes

III. Treasurer's Report

1) 2014-15 breakdown of funded proposals to date:

\$1,785.10 - teacher requests

\$285 - testing scholarships

\$700 - Speaker Series

\$250 - Project Graduation

\$330 - Senior Recognition

\$250 - IB Learner Scholarship

IV. IB Coordinator's Report

V. Proposals/Requests for Funding

1) From Ms. Stranathan for supplemental reading materials for her French classes (\$550).

2) 2014-15 teacher requests were approved for the following:

eNotes - Maack

Supplemental Books - Hutton

APA Membership - Pilcher

Paper - Hall

Equipment - Weigand

Story Telling - Fry

French Books - Stranathan

VI. New Business

1) The slate of board members for 2015-16 were elected as follows:

President Aaron Santry VP/President-Elect Tia Owens

Secretary
Treasurer
Senior Rep/Newsletter
Junior Representative
Sophomore Representative

Freshman Co-Rep TBA Freshman Co-Rep TBA

At-Large Representatives Gwen Duggins, Maria Mason, Patresa Ebersole, Arti Gupta

- 2) We are looking for a few parent volunteers for the Big Do in August. We need about 8 parents who are interested in working our booth during the event, and help with either set up or tear down. The date should be either August 26 or Sept 2. If you are interested, please contact Aaron Santry at Aaron@KansasSTARBASE.org.
- 3) Follow us on twitter at @EastIBPA.

VII. Old Business

1) Bob Leake's feedback on Senior Recognition Ceremony: "From my vantage point, as a parent of a senior, the IBPA portion of the Senior Recognition ceremony seemed to be flawless and seamless. I also know that this probably was not the case. I feel every senior parent sincerely appreciated the tremendous effort all of our IB parents put into this event. Thank you very much."

VIII. Upcoming Events

8/20	1pm	IBPA Meeting – C204
8/25	6:45pm	IB Open House
9/10	1pm	IBPA Meeting – C204

IX. Adjourn

Bob Leake's comments from the agenda stated: "This past year, the IBPA has been involved in many areas. As I look down the list of activities: Big-Do, speaker series, fund raising, newsletters, email lists, Facebook, teacher needs, testing scholarships, teacher/staff appreciation, evening and daytime meetings, for example, much of what we do is valuable to the East High, the IB program and our students..."

Bob Leake adjourned the meeting 7:30pm.

Minutes submitted by 2015-16 Board President, Aaron Santry to 2015-16 Board Secretary, Suzanne Laycock.